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Zanesville Museum of Art Receives Grant for New ZMA Talks 
Programming 

 

ZANESVILLE, Ohio– The Zanesville Museum of Art has received a grant from the 

Taylor-McHenry Memorial Fund for its upcoming series of educational lectures entitled 

ZMA Talks. 

 

About the Program 

Beginning October 2022, the ZMA will host a new educational program titled “ZMA 

Talks.” This new series, a reworking of the museum’s former series titled “Perspective 

Lectures,” has several main objectives: 

1. Promote greater awareness of the museum’s collection of local and regional art 

and historical objects. 

2. Provide free public access to educational opportunities within the one-of-a-kind, 

enriching, learning environment of the Zanesville Museum of Art.  

3. Provide excellent approachable educational speaking events that appeal to and 

welcome a broader community audience. 

 

Upcoming ZMA Talks 

Thursday, October 6, 2022, Convicts, Pavers, and Controversies: Brickmaking in Two 

Southeastern Ohio State Prisons with ZMA Docent Michael Sims 
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Thursday, November 3, 2022, Tell Your Story: How to Record a Memoir to Preserve 

Your Family History for Generations To Come with Composer and Recording Artist 

David Schubach 

Thursday, December 1, 2022, Behind the Scenes: The Gant House Archives with Vice 

President of the Nelson T. Gant Foundation Todd Ware 

 

The generous continued support from the Taylor-McHenry Memorial Foundation allows 

the museum to put on these exciting programs and much more for the community. 

 

### 

Visit us at zanesvilleart.org 

Look for us on Facebook, YouTube, Twitter, and Instagram 

 

Free admission to the ZMA is generously provided by 

 

 

 


